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Hello , I am contacting you about the proposed solar project on Badger
Mt . I STRONGLY OPPOSE  this idea ,
 I don't understand the way we (humans ) do things with solar and or
wind power , we already have the space for solar it's on people's
homes and roof's  , we should not be going into wild open spaces and
putting this technology there when we could use city and town space
that is closer to the people that will use the power ,   like the
giant windmills that have destroyed thousands of acres when you could
have a smaller one and a panel on every home , yes this is another
example of someone's money interest dictating what is going on here
and is not in the best interest of the people and the earth , no no no
to  the solar farm on Badger mountain .   ( don't get me wrong I love
solar technology and I have been using it  for 20 years for  our cabin
on the summit of Badger Mt , but it is not hurting any animals ect.
because it is mounted on top of our barn and a space /lot already set
aside for people , thank you for giving us a voice , all the best .
Paul Graves
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